
SHHH...When entering the Sanctuary please be quiet 
and enjoy the music. Visiting can be done in the      
fellowship room. 

Sunday, September 23,  2018 
 

  LEAP OF FAITH 
 For every house is built by  
someone, but God is the builder  

of  everything.  Hebrews 3:4  

 
 
 
 

CHOIR,  
“MAKE A JOYFUL NOISE” If you enjoy singing, praising the Lord, 
fun and fellowship, then the choir is the place to be!  There are no       
auditions and it is not even necessary to read music. We have weekly 
practices and sing about every third Sunday and most special occasions.  
We will be starting our 2018-2019 season on Tuesday, October 2, 2018 
at 7:15 pm and we are always looking to add some new voices to 
our group.  Come and join in the fun!!  If you have any questions, 
please speak to Ruth Wass  (655-4882) our choir director. 
 
 
 
LWML MEETING 
On Monday, September 24th at 6:00 pm, 
join us for a meeting and a baby shower for 
Virginia and Nora. 



 
Lamb of God News & Notes for September 23, 2018 

 

Attendance Last Week:       10:00 am - 86 
 
This Week at Lamb of God: 
 Monday  6:00 pm  LWML Meeting 
       Baby Shower 
     
 Tuesday  10:00 am  Quilters 
 
 Wednesday  2:00 pm  Crafty Christians 
               

 Thursday   8:00 am  Yard Maintenance 
    Noon—5:45 pm Blood Drive 
  
 Friday  Noon   Groans, Grins, Giggles 
 
         
 Next Sunday   September 30, 2018   Congregational Meeting  
    9—9:45 am  Sunday School for 3rd  
      grade-High school and 
      Bible Study 
          10:00 am  Worship Service 
      Sunday School for  
      pre-school—2nd grade, during 
      service. 
ALTAR FLOWERS  

The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the  glory 
of God,  from Barb Pike, in thanksgiving for God’s many 
blessings. 

 
HAPPY HALLOWEEN INSIDE TREATING,  
Wednesday, October 31st, from 6-8 pm. This is open to ANYONE. We 
need help with the registration tables and with the refreshment table.  
Also if you can provide some candy, we would appreciate it. Candy can 
be brought into the office.  



Mark your calendar: 
 Blood Drive, Thursday, September 27th noon-5:45 pm. 
 Crafty Christians, Wednesday, September 26th at 2:00 pm. 
 Groans, Grin & Giggle, is back on Friday at noon. 
 Congregational Meeting, Sunday, September 30th, 2018.  following 

Worship Service with a potluck. 
 Choir Practice, Tuesday evenings at 7:15 pm, beginning October 2nd. 
 Michael Thomas, Elder Attorney, Thursday, October 4th at  6:00 pm. 
 Groans, Grin & Giggle, is back on Friday at noon. 
 October 6th birthday for Naomi Jones, please use the sign up sheet in 

the hallway, if you plan on attending. 
 Alzheimer Awareness, Monday October 8th at 6-7:15 pm. 
 Quilters, Special day, Saturday, October 13th from 9-2 with a potluck. 

 

 



Service Date Elder 

10:00 am September 23 Kurt Nelson & Jim Bur 

10:00 am September 30 Ken Petee 

10:00 am October 7 Gerald Prosch & Fred Hill 

10:00 am October 14 Kurt Nelson & Jim Bur 

10:00 am October 21 Ken Petee & Bill Kuehl 

10:00 am October 28 Kurt Nelson & Ervin Glann 

ELDERS SCHEDULE 
CELL 

PHONE 
Please be 
sure to put 
your cell 

phones on 
vibrate or 
turn them 

off.  Thank 
you 

Website:  lambofgodlutheranflint.com 
E-Mail address:  lambofgodflint@gmail.com 

 

 If you want something in the News & Notes, please put it in writing and 
give to the office by Wednesday of that week. 

 

 Please let the office know if you have a cell phone number and able to        
receive text messages, in case there is a cancellation of service.  

 Prayer List.  After two weeks names will be taken off unless you have 
called the office. 810 234 2423. 

 

  

ANNUAL CHURCH AUCTION 
Mark October 21, 2018 on your calendars now!   

 That is the date that has been set for the   
Annual Church Auction. 

 Bring friends – family!  All invited!  
The auction will be held at 2:00 p.m. in our fellowship 
hall. Please start gathering your new items, collectables, 
and unique gifts and think about any special services 
(baking, painting, cleaning, car rides, just to name a few  
ideas) that you would like to donate to this worthy cause. 
Proceeds to go to the Playground Equipment.  Items can 
be brought in and placed in Nursery room. 

CHURCH COUNCIL 
The coming elections are Sunday, October 21st.  We need Chairman &   
Stewardship. Please contact Ron Jonas or the Church office. 


